C/0203

To: Stan Rickard, Public Works Director

From: John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor%
Date: ~  February 2, 2001

Subject: No Parking Request for 1005 E. Wilson Ave.

Mr. Marty Plinske, Community Service Officer, brought to my attention a situation on Wilson Ave. between
Westmore/Meyers Rd. and 1005 E. Wilson Ave. If a vehicle parks in this area, the eastbound traffic is forced
into the westbound left turn lane. I would recommend posting the north and south side of Wilson Ave. “No
Parking” from the east curb line to a point 130 feet east. '

cc:  Richard Tross, Trustee - District 2
Paul Kufrin, Trustee - District 6
Marty Plinske, Community Service Officer
Transportation and Safety Committee



